[image: image1.png]



[image: image2.png]


[image: image3.png]



   28th September, 2020
Dear Families,
First Holy Communion – Year 5 children

Our Year 5 children will bring home a letter tonight outlining the date for their First Holy Communion this term. I have just received amended guidance at lunchtime outlining that a maximum number of five guests can accompany the child making their First Holy Communion in church. Further details are explained on the letter that your child will bring home. Anyone who is unable to make the date specified should contact Father Martin and this will be rearranged for the new year once all of the children in Year 5 have made their First Holy Communion. Thank you for your understanding during these unprecedented times.
First Holy Communion – Year 4 children
Father Martin is very keen that the children in Year 5 complete their sacramental programme before we begin the next year of preparation. Therefore, the children in Year 4 will begin their sacramental preparation early in the new year. We will keep you updated of dates throughout the term.
Welcome Letter and Curriculum Resources
On our school website, under the section titled Curriculum Provision, you will find some new resources from your child’s class teacher. These include a Welcome Letter, a Curriculum Map overview for the term and the Curriculum Evening Powerpoint that we would normally share with you during our Curriculum Evening in school. Unfortunately, in the current climate, we are unable to invite families into school and we have decided, therefore, to share these remotely. Please take a look at these resources to find out more about the curriculum your child will be studying in school this term.
Thank You
Can I personally thank you for supporting all of our new systems and routines in school. Your co-operation in all of these measures is crucial and greatly appreciated. Please continue to exercise social distancing when you are waiting to drop off and collect your child, as cases are rising rapidly across the city.

Thank you, once again, for your patience, understanding and co-operation in these challenging times. 

With my very best wishes,

C.Meldrum

Acting Headteacher
Hillhead Road


West Denton


Newcastle upon Tyne


NE5 1DN


Telephone: 0191 2672233


Fax: 0191 2679538
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Mr A M Duffy


Headteacher
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